Dear Parents,

We have had a very productive and busy week this week!

English

In English this week the class have been drawing the treasure they think Claude is going to find. They have then been planning their stories about Claude finding the treasure. The class have also been continuing their work on homophones and have been focusing on comparative suffixes.

Maths

This week the class have been focusing on time. This week we have been looking at 5 minute intervals and how to say timings when focusing on minutes. The class have confidently been looking labelling clocks and using this to tell the time at different points in the day.

Please see below for the challenge from our Maths Ambassadors:



Other areas of the curriculum

This week the class have completed filming for the End of Term Video. They have worked very hard on reflecting on the year and themselves. The class have also continued to experiment with watercolour paints and compare this to felt tips. The class enjoyed using a range of equipment in an obstacle course in PE and enjoyed recording music in Da Capo.

Jewish Studies

This week in JS we reviewed all the special characters in the Torah, the children had to draw a poster to explain which character is their hero and why. We also wrote our own Chumash raps to show our understanding of all the Chumash vocabulary.

Things to do at home

- Please continue to read with your child and ask them questions to develop their
 comprehension skills. Please encourage your child to upload reading videos to Seesaw. I will
 review these weekly and leave follow up questions to help develop your child's
 comprehension skills. Remember you can upload videos to the folder on Seesaw 'English
 Reading at Home'. This way I can comment on their abilities and respond with follow up
 questions.
- Review the Year 1 and 2 Common Exception words that can be found on the school website.
- Your child has a list of usernames for a range of different websites that can support their learning at home.

Reminders

- The attendance this week was 96.92%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%.
- School reading books will be changed on a Monday and Thursday.
- A reminder that English home learning is collected in on Wednesdays, please remind your child to hand in their home learning.
- A reminder that JS home learning is collected in on Tuesdays, please remind your child to hand in their home learning.
- Library books are to be brought into school on Wednesdays. You child will receive a new one on Thursdays.
- Your child does not need to bring in a pencil case.
- Please remind your child to bring in their Green Liaison Book each day. This will be our main form of communication going forward.
- Tzedakah is collected every Friday and it would be wonderful if children could bring some in or if you could donate using ParentPay

Shabbat Shalom,

The Year 2 Team